REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PRESIDENTIAL BROADCAST SERVICE
BUREAU OF BROADCAST SERVICES
QUEZON CITY

01 October 2024

NOTICE OF AWARD

MS. WENDEE GAYLE G. FIGUEROA
Marketing Professional

Toyota Quezon Avenue, Inc.

728 Quezon Avenue, Quezon City
Metro Manila, Philippines

Dear Ms. Figueroa:

We are pleased to notify you that your Bid Offer dated 31 July 2024 for the One
(1) Lot — Supply and Delivery of Brand-New 2024 Model Motor Vehicles (Bid No.
001-2024) with a contract price equivalent to Fifteen Million One Hundred Eighty-
One Thousand Nine Hundred Fifty Pesos (PhP 15,181,950.00) is hereby accepted.

You are hereby required to provide within ten (10) calendar days upon receipt
hereof, The Performance Security in the form and the amount indicated under Section
39 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184.
Failure to provide the Performance Security within the required period shall constitutes
sufficient ground for cancellation of this award and forfeiture of the Bid Security.

Should you agree with the award of the contract, please acknowledge receipt
and acceptance of this notice by signing at the portion provided below. Keep a copy
and return the original.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
FERNANDO A. SANGA
Director IV
Conforme:

MS. WENDEE LE G. FIGUEROA

Date: W-9-1004




